
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 2019 

 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:           Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  2019-2020 School Calendar  

 

Although the District has only proposed a forty-two (42) and forty-four (44) week calendar, we have 

suggested a forty-three (43) week calendar (See March 6, 2019 Memo to District, click here) 

 

In order to clarify your preference, we are asking that you convey your preference to your Delegates so 

that they can vote on which calendar they are willing to approve.  

 

Hopefully, the District will agree with that calendar and forward a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) for us to approve at our April meeting.   

 

        Calendar A – 44 Weeks  

        Calendar B – 42 Weeks  

        Calendar C – 43 Weeks  

 

 

PR:su 

 

http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/19_20_calendar_vc_3719.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/version_a.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/version_b.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/version_c.pdf

